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On October, 14th, 2011  has taken place the dialogue: «Government and Industry. Meat,
livestock sector, genetics» with participation of Canada Pork International (the Canadian
Association of Exporters of Pork), Embassy of Canada in Moscow and the Gorbatov's
All-Russian Meat Research Institute (VNIIMP).

  

In the letter from November, 18th, 2011 mister Jerry Ritz, the privy councilor and the deputy of
parliament, has expressed gratitude to mister Andrey Lisitsyn, the director of the Gorbatov's
All-Russian Meat Research Institute.

  

The letter of thanks (original).

  

The letter of thanks (translated into Russian).
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